
OQUIRRH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
School Community Council ​DRAFT MINUTES 

Tuesday, January 26, 2021  

4:30 pm, Media Center 

Zoom Link:  

https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/87134608673?pwd=b3FtYW03dGhNYU1qWUxqdHZwcGxUZz09 

 

1. Welcome  
Attendance: Shauna Worthington, Jerri Crawford, Kira Hansen, Jimmy 
Anderson, Shanna Anderson, Jill Burton,  Katie Zarogoza, Sandra Darrington 
 

2. Minutes from Previous meeting -  
Jimmy Anderson motioned to approve. All in favor.  
 

3. Celebrations & Latest News 
a. COVID #s, we’ve been able to stay in school all year so far 
b. Semester Change #s, all accommodated except one kindergarten request 
c. Staff Mask Sewing Project for all students, delivered before Winter Break 
d. Family Support Assistant  

i. Berniece Sanders Retired, Kristine Parker started in January 
e. 3 students are going to the state level of the PTA Reflections competition! 
f. Teachers are taking advantage of free virtual Field Trips  

 
4. Principals Report  

a. District Virtual Schools for the 2021-2022 School Year​ - ​The district will be 
hiring staff for the online schools that will be opening, student registration 
will start soon.  

b. Looking to hire part time assistants to help in kindergarten - ​We have 
some extra funding that we would like to use.  

c. Kindergarten registration - ​It’s time now to register students for next 
year’s classes. We will send a Skylert and postcard. 
 

5. Safe Walking Route Plan review (formerly SNAP Plan) 
a. Same plan as last year, no modifications needed -​ ​all of the information is 

on the school’s website, including information about the Friday schedule. 

https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/87134608673?pwd=b3FtYW03dGhNYU1qWUxqdHZwcGxUZz09


Shauna is going to print off a copy of the plan. Kira will be coming in on 
Thursday to sign the plan so we can get it sent in to the district. 
 

6. Calendar -  
 

7. Concerns or Questions  
a. Friday Schedule Feedback  

i. So far there has not been any talk in the board meetings about the 
Friday schedule continuing on to next year.  

ii. Many families and teachers have expressed positive feedback about 
the flexible options for working with students in a small group 
setting. 

iii. Parents are interested in more feedback about what their students 
are doing on Fridays and how they are held accountable for their 
work.  
 

8. Next Meeting: ​March 16​th​, 4:30 pm 

Jimmy would like more detailed information on how we are using the money 
from the Land Trust Fund as we prepare for next year’s plan. 

 

Shanna motioned to adjourn the meeting. Sandra seconded the motion. All in favor.  


